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Events 

• SAVE THE DATES! October 10th and 11th “Program at Home & 
Beyond”. An in person series of talks featuring use of the traditions in 
daily life and a luncheon focused on mindful eating. Sponsored by 
Region 3 and Southern Arizona Intergroup. More details and the event 
flyer to be posted soon on the Events calendar at oasouthernaz.org.. 

• SAVE THE DATE! November 8th “Temporary Sponsorship” 
1 p.m. to 3 p.m. over Zoom. Event flyer to be posted soon on the 
Events calendar at oasouthernaz.org. 

 
October 
10 & 11 
 
November 
8 

Intergroup 
News 

• The next Intergroup meeting will be at 11 a.m. on Saturday, 
September 20th. The Intergroup Board meets at 10 a.m., and all are 
welcome. The Zoom links are available at the bottom of the SoAZ 
Meeting list.   

• PIPO Committee: We welcome Elisa M. as the new chair of the 2025 
Public Information & Professional Outreach (PIPO) committee. If 
you would like to join Elisa in ramping up our PIPO activities, contact 
her at pipo@oasouthernaz.org.   

• OPEN Committee Chair position for 2025: There is still an 
opportunity to provide service to our Intergroup by chairing the 
Twelfth Step Within (TSW) committee. Please consider volunteering 
by contacting Michael A. at chair@oasouthernaz.org. 

September 
20 
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Ongoing 
 
 
 

Reminders 

• SoAZ OA Newsletter: The theme for the 2025 newsletter is the 
Promises found in the Big Book (pp. 83-84). For August, our focus 
will be on the 8th promise: "Self-seeking will slip away.” Submit your 
article by August 21st to Martha at newsletter@oasouthernaz.org.    

• Meeting List:  Contact Gayle P at meeting-list@oasouthernaz.org  
with any changes to your meeting.  

• Intergroup eBlast: The eBlast delivers the SoAZ OA monthly 
newsletter plus other OA news and info on upcoming events directly 
to your inbox. Sign up to receive the eBlast by contacting Marie R. at 
eblast@oasouthernaz.org. Have you stopped receiving your copy of 
the eBlast? Check your spam folder…it may have landed there. 

• 7th Tradition Donations: Can be made using the “7th Tradition” 
button at the top of the oasouthernaz.org home page. There are three 
options for making donations – through PayPal, Zelle or via mail using 
the donation form. 

August 21 
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